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A note from Mr. Cox... 12-Valentine Parties

Students will make
During the next several weeks all Big Walnut Students (Prek-12) will bags & Valentines in
be taking a Panorama Survey. Panorama is a web based assessment class
platform for measuring Social Emotional Skills. It brings together
social-emotional learning, a multi-tiered system of support, school 15-No School
climate, and student voice—all in one platform. The results of this
survey will not be tied directly to students, the only identifier will be the 16-Kindergarten
students’ grade level and current learning option (VLP or In-Person). Enroliment begins

Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. (open through 3/26)

18-Parent-Teacher
Conferences

Souders Spotlight...4th Grade g : L/ 26-All Pro Dads (remote
‘ meeting)

Book Clubs have been a huge part of 4th N o { »

grade Reading this year. It has been a great WA\ B - March

way to introduce students to new books and -y 9-Spring Pictures

genres they would never have chosen

themselves as well as a fun way to put the

.SkI||S we are learning about literature * Due to the pandemic,
in action! Students have really

enjoyed being in their "club" and i o In-person events .
discussing great books! w 3 | (concerts, PTO meetings,

.~ STEM/Literacy night, etc.)

- are postponed through
spring break. We will
continue to reassess and
post updates.

‘ Community Corner
Quote of the Week: Bus Reminder... .
Due to the pandemic and our PTthas tEelr O\-Nn
You need only a brief maintaining as much spacing as pac?:hle g/;)upleaavseen ‘
moment of courage, possible on our buses each day;, cubscribe
to make a decision students are required to ride their BTO Schooloqv.Code
and act on scheduled bus to and from school NBT)-ZDCH-SZHTS
something that could at all times. Changes to a student's i i
change your entire bus schedule so that they can ride
trajectory.” home with a friend or relative are
not permitted. If your child's place 2021-22 Preschool and
Brian Kight of residence changes, please " Kindergarten

contact the school to ensure
proper changes of their bus
schedule.

Enrollment Information
is Now Available
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